
Northern California Chapter, American Musicological Society 
Business Meeting Minutes 

Saturday, February 26th, 2017 
San Francisco Conservatory of Music 

Present: Amy Beal (outgoing President), Giacomo Fiore (outgoing Vice-President), Emily Gale 
(Secretary-Treasurer), and about twelve chapter members. 

Outgoing President Amy Beal noted that this was more of an informal discussion rather than a 
business meeting because of a lack of quorum. No one has stepped forward to serve as President 
and Amy discussed the options for replacement. It seemed that the best option was to try again 
for solicitations and to do an online election. Giacomo Fiore will serve a second term as Vice 
President, and Sarah Waltz will continue her term as Council Representative. 

The Joint Chapter meeting for Spring 2017 will be held at University of Southern California 
April 29-30.  

Minutes respectfully submitted by Emily Gale. 


